
  

 

RE: NOTICE OF TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE 

Green Chapel Road 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Starting on the week of October 23rd there will be a traffic switch onto the newly constructed southern 

lanes of Green Chapel Road. This change is necessary as we proceed with the removal of the existing 

road. During this phase of construction, please note that Clover Valley Road will be inaccessible from 

Green Chapel Road, and vice versa. 

We anticipate that this detour will remain in effect until the spring of 2024. We understand that this 

may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely appreciate your understanding and patience during this 

necessary construction period. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve our community's 

infrastructure.  

PRIME Construction Management and Survey (PRIME CMS) will be performing project administration on 

behalf of the City of New Albany. The contractor for the project will be Trucco Construction. I’ve 

provided my contact information below which can be used as both a general and emergency contact. 

Feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. For more information, please visit the City of New 

Albany’s website at NewAlbanySiliconHeartland.com. 

 

 

 

Sam Moura, E.I.  

Construction Project Engineer 

(614) 304-1833 

ConstructionManagement@primeeng.com 
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